[INSERT DATE]

Dear Teton County Commissioners,

The lack of strong regional coordination for wastewater management has put our community's health, environment, and the economy at risk and left our drinking water supply vulnerable to contamination.

Every community must find ways to treat its wastewater to levels that protect public health and water quality in streams, lakes, and aquifers. Septic systems are among the major sources of nutrients in groundwater and surface water and better oversight can significantly improve water quality.

We are at a tipping point and we need these actions today:

· Prohibit new septic systems in proven contamination hot spots.

· Update our septic system regulations to the highest standard.

· Slow down on new septic system permits; apply the updated regulations.

· Develop regulations requiring periodic septic inspections and maintenance.

The future of our water resources is going to be determined by the decisions you make today. You have the power to ensure clean water is a right for every citizen of Teton County. I urge you to take immediate action.
Sincerely,

[INSERT NAME]
[INSERT ADDRESS]
